
Sent: 26/09/2023 12:00:31 PM
Subject: DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place, Cromer

Good afternoon,

I am writing in support of DA2023/1237 - 11 Boola Place, Cromer ( Indoor Cricket Facility). As a player
this facility will support the growth and attainment of players across the peninsula. We require this
facility to ensure we can grow and develop the best players and have the opportunity for consistent
practice even with inclement weather.

Regards
Kristie Crawford


